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• The fifth-grade trip to the YMCA Camp Storer was an amazing trip 
filled with memories and laughter for our students.   

• The students in fourth grade held their annual wax museum event on 
Feb. 26th.  They worked very hard researching their famous person 
and reenact their character for their family and friends.  It was a huge 
turnout!!! 

• The Science Olympiad teams for grade 3-4-5 will compete at the tri-
county Science Olympiad event held at Siena Heights College on 
March 4th.   

• The ISD Playdate program (for birth to 5 years old) is held every 
Friday morning in the PREK room has been well attended with our 
potential future preschoolers and kindergarteners – the last date for 
the winter session will be March 21st! 

• The PTA Daddy-Daughter dance will be held on Sat., March 1st at the 
MS from 6-8 pm.   

• Reading month will begin on Monday March 3rd.  The theme this year 
is SCORE with a good book.  The annual Family Literacy Night will be 
held on March 13th from 5:30-7 pm to celebrate our young authors 
and announce the top-grade level winners.  A guest author will be 
featured at the event.   

• The PTA will kick-off the book fair on Sunday March 9th with Goodies 
with Grandparents from 1-3 pm. 

• The MDE on-site review will be held on March 11th.   
 

 


